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Dear  

 

Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 18 July 2022.  
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
For each of the calendar years 2015 to 2020, and for 2021 to date, please tell me: 
 
1.  The number of offences of procuring illegal abortion recorded by the force. 
 
2.  The number of reports resulting in a) the suspect being arrested and b) the 

suspect being charged. 
 
In addition, for each of the cases recorded by police, please provide an anonymised 
copy of the crime report.  This could detail allegations relating to abortions involving 
drugs ordered online, suspicious stillbirths or suspected abortions conducted after the 
legal limit, for instance. 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that 
the Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the 
information you have requested, however this information may be held by 
Nottinghamshire Police. 
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If you would like to forward your request onto Nottinghamshire Police, their contact 
details are provided below.  If you would prefer for us to forward your request onto 
Nottinghamshire Police, please confirm this in writing. 
 
The contact details for Nottinghamshire Police are: 
 
Nottinghamshire Police 
Freedom of Information 
Sherwood Lodge 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 8PP 
 
E-mail:  freedomofinformation@notts.police.uk 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact 
the Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 844 5998 or e-mail  
officepcc@notts.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katy Lewis 
Office & Volunteer Manager 
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